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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am desperately concerned that Pyne has proposed not one but two
 atrocious bills to legalise the murder of unborn children up to their due
 date!! This is absurd and in this day and age appalling! We have
 enough evidence confirming that abortions end the lives of unborn
 children.. it is murder and should not be sanction or funded by our
 government. We should be preserving the lives of our future citizens,
 not allowing these horrid unnecessary deaths continue. It is a
 barbarous bill that Rob Pyne is putting forth. I know that the selling of
 baby body parts has become a lucrative venture for some sick twisted
 minds, but decriminalising the murder of children conceived regardless
 of the stage of development the care of the mother and the welfare of
 the innocent child should never be considered as reasonable! Please I
 urge you to stop this bill! Stop both bills from going forward. Please
 don't give room for our future generations to be thrown away! 

Thank you for your time,

Lia Fisher
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